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08/02/2024 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
Subject: REACH 
 
I writing to inform you that, 
 
In January 2024  the number of substances of very high concern (SVHC) on the REACH Candidate 
List Substances increased to 233. Article 59 of the REACH Regulation 
 
As a producer and importer of articles Gripple Ltd has identified no current registration or notification 
obligation for articles produced as we comply with the candidate list of substances for authorisation 
(SVHC). 
 
However, as a Downstream User Gripple Ltd is communicating with its suppliers to ensure that the 
substances used in the materials they supply are registered. At this stage our suppliers have either 
provided chemical analysis or have confirmed in writing that their products do not contain substances 
on the SVHC list. On this basis we do not foresee any problems in the maintenance of supply to our 
customers. 
 
So far, we have not been notified that any products we supply contain Substances of Very High 
Concern as outlined in the ECHA document entitled “Obligations Linked to the Candidate List of 
Substances of Very High Concern”. Should this situation change with the additional updates to the 
SVHC list or REACH regulation changes then we will provide you with such information as required.  
 
If you require any further information or have any information which you feel might be relevant to the 
uses of the product, we supply to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 

For and on behalf of Gripple Limited 

 
 

 
 

 
James Palmer 

Health, Safety & Environmental co-ordinator 
Gripple Ltd 

 
 

 


